
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Priyanka Samudre 

JUNE 2024 

"Dear Students, Parents and Staff, 

I hope this message finds you well-rested and rejuvenated 

after the break. As we re-open our doors today, I want to 

extend a warm welcome back to our school community. 

The new semester brings fresh opportunities for growth, 

learning, and connection. Our staff has been working diligently 

to prepare engaging lessons, exciting projects, and enriching 

activities to support your academic and personal 

development. 

As we return to our routines, let us remember to prioritize 

kindness, empathy, and inclusivity. Let us strive to be active 

listeners, curious learners, and supportive friends. 

To our students, I encourage you to embrace challenges, ask 

questions, and explore your passions. Your unique 

perspectives and talents enrich our community, and I look 

forward to seeing your continued growth and success. 

To our parents and guardians, thank you for your unwavering 

support and partnership. Your involvement is crucial to our 

students' success, and I appreciate your continued trust and 

encouragement. 

Let us work together to make this semester a remarkable one, 

filled with joy, discovery, and achievement. 

Welcome back, and let's make this semester shine! 

Best regards, 

Priyanka Samudre  

Principal" 

From Principal’s Desk 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome Ceremony 

Welcome Ceremony for the SPS 

Students. 

Welcome back to School!! Wishing 

all our lovely students a happy 

enjoying and a successful Team. 

Our nurturing buds of SPS were 

welcomed back to school with full 

enthusiasm. 

It is with great pleasure that we wish 

our students a warm welcome to the 

start of our new Academic Year 

2024-25 here at Sangameshwar 

Public School. 

We are very excited to begin this 

educational adventure with each of 

you. We will work together to 

establish a welcoming environment 

in which everyone's ideas are valued 

and celebrated. Your presence 

enriches our classroom community, 

and we look forward to getting to 

know every one of you. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yoga And World Music Day 

 

Celebration of 

International Day Yoga and 

World Music Day. 

The celebration of 

International Yoga Day and 

World Music Day was full-

fledged in SPS. 

Pandit Shri Anand 

Badamikar Sir and Ms. 

Anjali Ghorte Ma’am were 

invited as the guests of 

honor as they are experts 

in the fields respectively. 

Our students also 

performed a dance in the 

form of Yoga showcasing 

their innate talents. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Elections and Investiture Ceremony 

INVESTITURE CEREMONY 

Investiture Ceremony is the act 

of conferring authority. The 

school welcomes a new chapter 

in its history and events. The 

selection of student council is a 

detailed process. The process 

begins with an opportunity for 

each student with necessary 

grades to self-nominate by 

responding to some of the key 

questions on leadership and 

responsibility. 

Our SSF from The Academy of 

Creative Teaching Ms. Chetana 

Ma’am graced the Investiture 

Ceremony as the guest of honor. 

Students took the oath as the 

Council Members to shoulder 

their respective responsibilities. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Teachers Training 

ANYONE WHO STOPS 
LEARNING IS OLD – 

WHETHER AT TWENTY OR 
EIGHTY 

ANYONE WHO KEEPS 
LEARNING, STAYS YOUNG. 

                          -HENRY FORD. 

Teacher’s Training 

Our teaching Staff from SPS are 

always keen on learning 

something new.  

By training our teachers, we 

always raise the bar high and set 

standards for our teaching Staff. 

Our SSF from ACT Ms. Chetana, 

arranged a training session on 

POCSO. Teachers actively 

participated and shared their 

views as well in the session. 

Our teachers also attended the 

training of Active Learning in the 
school premises  



 

 

 

 

 

Students Corner 

RASHTRA BHASHA HINDI PRACHAR SAMITI WARDHA PARIKSHA 

Students actively participated in the Rashtra Bhasha Hindi Prachar Samiti Wardha Pariksha 

And flourished in the exam with flying colors. Our Chairman Shri Dharmaraj Kadadi Sir and 

Management Committee member Shri Santosh Patil Sir graced the Prize Distribution Ceremony and 

honored the students with certificates.  
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